
Islamabad Japanese Association donates Baluchistan Earthquake victims 

 

26th November, 2013 

 

Islamabad Japanese Association, which is an association of 165 Japanese people living in Islamabad, 

made a donation of Rs.68,830 to the Pakistan Army for assisting the victims of the Baluchistan 

Earthquake. 

 

The donation was handed over by Mr. Ariyuki Shibata, Chairman of Islamabad Japanese 

Association, and Mr. Takashi Katae, Vice-chairman, to Brigadier Saeed at the Army Headquarter on 

November 26
th

. 

 

Mr. Shibata on behalf of the Japanese Association expressed his heartfelt condolence to those 

affected by the earthquake and his wish for early and complete recovery of the region. 

 

 

 

 

 


